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OCTOBER 2021 PAC News
Hot Lunch
Our first hot lunch in almost 2 years was a success! Thanks to all who helped volunteer and contributed by ordering hot lunch for their children.
For the 2021/2022 school year, our hot lunch coordinator has decided to open up ordering by term only, instead of weekly. This means that all hot lunch orders for the term (Fall, Winter and Spring) need to be placed at the beginning of the term, when the notice goes out. 
Since we just re-introduced hot lunches, we will be re-opening hot lunch orders this one time to place your fall term orders (October – December). Orders can be placed October 18 – October 23. 
Going forward into the winter term in January, ordering will be opened just the one time to order ahead for the full term. We hope you can respect this decision, as it is a large time commitment to organize lunches for the whole school.
Also, if your child is away on a hot lunch day, we are unfortunately unable to store lunch, or distribute it to another student. Please reach out to Colebrook PAC via email or FB group before 11 am on hot lunch day to make arrangements for pickup at the school between 11 – 12 pm, otherwise the lunch will be disposed of. We apologize for the inconvenience, but have to follow certain COVID-19 safety guidelines.  
Upcoming Fundraisers
*Fundscript Gift Card Fundraiser – more information coming at the end of this month!
*Cob’s Bread Doughraiser – Just shop at Cob’s Bread bakery (Scott 72 Shopping Centre) and tell them you would like to contribute part of your purchase to Colebrook Elementary
*Mabel’s Labels – shop online with our fundraiser and part of your purchase goes to the school.
Join our October PAC Meeting
October 28 @ 6 pm via ZOOM
MEETING ID: 92320285740   Passcode: Wd5pJ4dX
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